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Highway 75 overlay project to begin north of Dawson

(KLZA) -- An armor coat project is scheduled to begin Tuesday, August 9 on
US-75, from just north of Dawson at reference post 11, north to reference post 27
according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation.

Armor coating is an application of an asphalt binder to a roadway surface
followed by an aggregate.

State maintenance forces will be performing an armor coat with the work
anticipated to take five days to complete.

Traffic will be maintained with a pilot car and flaggers.

Many Signals Communications



